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17 December 2021  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

As we approach the end of the autumn term I would like to wish you all a restful and peaceful 

holiday and hope that you are able to share many moments of joy with your loved ones.  

We are thrilled to be able to share our Infant Nativity and Junior Carol Service productions with 

you, which you can access through the following links. 

Infant Nativity: https://youtu.be/3PRSA854cLU 

Carol Service: https://youtu.be/W7QWno9EJj4 

We kindly ask that you do not distribute the link to any other person or organisation and do not 

re-publish the recording in any way.  

I would like to end by thanking you all for your incredible support and understanding over the past 

year and thank the children and staff for their hard work and determination.  

Have a safe, happy and peaceful Christmas!  

Yours sincerely,  

  
S Hardaker  

Mr S Hardaker  

Headteacher  
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